
THE CITY OF CASTLE HILLS, TEXAS 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
PROPOSED 2024 CRIME CONTROL & PREVENTION DISTRICT(CCPD) BUDGET 
The Castle Hills Crime Control Prevention District Board will hold a Public Hearing on the 
Proposed 2024 CCPD Budget on Wednesday, August 30, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. at the Castle Hills 
City Council Chambers located at 209 Lemonwood Drive, Castle Hills Texas. 
 
The proposed budget will be available at City Hall and on the city website at 
www.cityofcastlehills.com. 
 

http://www.cityofcastlehills.com/

